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Tariff Index Walla Walla-7-22.pdf; 7-20-22 Walla Walla Solid Waste Fuel Surcharge
Workbook-07-20-22.xIsx; 7-20-22 Walla Walla Supplement.pdf; 7-20-22 Walla Walla LSN.pdf
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Please add these documents to TG-220532. These are replacement pages to the currently filed documents and have been

reviewed. 5 >y,
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From: Weldon Burton <weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com> 8% g s & ®
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 4:29 PM oZh B 32
To: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) <benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov> > % I 8 3 o)

Cc: Darrick Dietrich <darrick@basindisposal.com>; Ruth Franz <ruth@basindisposal.com>; Francisco Alcala
(francisco@basindisposal.com) <francisco@basindisposal.com>
Subject: Basin of Walla Walla

I External Email

Ben,

Attached are several documents for the UTC Files.

1. The UTC 2021 Annual Report for Basin Disposal of Washington, LLC dba Basin Disposal of Walla Walla.

g

The EFiling Success Report for Basin Disposal of Washington, LLC dba Basin Disposal of Walla Walla.

3. Revised Fuel Surcharge Calculations and Tariff Forms for a 1.86% surcharge for August 2022. We agreed to
disagree on this amount, but the company would prefer to have a surcharge rather than no surcharge.

Basis of Yakima follow.

Weldon

Weldon T. Burton CPA
2 South 56t Place, Suite 201-E
Ridgefield, WA 98642

360-727-3643
360-921-5838 Cell
360-727-7637 Fax
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